
 

NEWSLETTER     Noñ30ñ2019   Sandhurst  Street, Raywood.  3570 

Ph.:5436 1392   Fax:5436 1246   Email:  raywood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Principal: Lynne Colbert   School Council President: Yolande Humphries 

Friday 1st November Term 4 

Hello everyone, 

We hope you had a wonderful day enjoying the warm weather on the Bendigo Cup 
Holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

§ The Student Teachers are still needing boxes by Monday please. 

§ Phys-Ed on Thursday will be Tennis with accredited coach  
Aidan Fitzgerald. 

§ Canberra 5/6 Camp Forms & Money are due back. 
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B  B : 03 5436 1497 
        0447 005 338 
 
P  L  R : T  : 
08/11/19-P     (Y ) 
15/11/19-S  B  (L ) 
22/11/19-C   (K ) 
29/11/19-H  D  (S-L ) 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
! tƭŀȅƎǊƻǳǇ ŦƻǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ wƻƻƳ ŀǘ wŀȅπ
ǿƻƻŘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ŜǾŜǊȅ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ млΦолŀƳΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ϧ 
ǘƻŘŘƭŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŎŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎƻũŜŜΣ ŎƘŀǘ ϧ Ǉƭŀȅ  
ǊŜǎǇŜŎǝǾŜƭȅΦ 
tƘƻƴŜΥ .ǊŜŜ .ƭŀƪŜ лппт ллр ооу ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳƴΗ 

ARC KIDS: 
 
13-12-2019 (ARC End of Year Party) 
 

Regards, 
Lynne Colbert 
Principal 

School Council Meetings Term 4 
    18/11/2019 
    09/12/2019 

EXCURSION: 
Last Friday we visited the Bendigo Show and then had lunch at the  
Mulga Bill Eaglehawk playground before returning to School.  The Photos 
attached show the Children playing Lego- - - - Jax wanted to bring his display 
home. 
The Reptile House was a huge hit with everyone and the Children learnt 
about safety around snakesðstand still if you see a snake because they canôt 
see or smell.  Snakes are out at night looking for water and food.  Mrs Colbert 
loved watching the horse arena whilst the snakes were being shown. 
The Brophy Circus was wonderful-the whole School photo was taken as 
Mathew Brophy (the clown) was a student at Raywood Primary.  Mr Collins 
and several children were selected to be a part of the whip cracking  
exhibition. 
The motorbikes and their forward/backward somersaults were amazing to 
watch é...so high in the air before landing on a ramp. 

We Will have Melbourne Cup Day next Tuesday 5th at the School, it will be 
a Dress Up Day and the children will be doing activities and enjoying the 

race day. 

Xmas Club commences Thursday the 14th of November and is on the follow-
ing 2 Thursdaysðthe 21st & 28th of November, after school until 5pm.  
(Games, stories, craft and songs). 

Xmas Club: 
14th. 21st & 28th of November. 
After school until 5pm. 

mailto:raywood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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